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Mr John Carter

The Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small

Business and Education Legislation Committee

Room S1.61

Parliament House

Canberra  ACT  2600

e-mail Transmission: eet.sen@aph.gov.au
27 October 2000

Dear Mr Carter
Please find attached CAPA's submission to the Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small Business and Education Legislation Committee on the Education Services for Overseas Students Legislation Package.

CAPA would welcome the opportunity to discuss our recommendations and comments on the Bills with the Committee if that would be of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Bradley Smith
Ghazala Sadiq

President
International Students Officer
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